State General Assembly remains in recess due to budget hearings
The Pennsylvania General Assembly remains in recess, and the Senate and House Appropriations committees have begun their series of public hearings with various state agencies to discuss aspects of Gov. Rendell’s budget proposal. The Department of Education will meet with the House Appropriations Committee on March 1, and with the Senate Appropriations Committee on March 5. The General Assembly will resume voting session on March 12.

